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Edwards, Grace

From: DC Technical Support Hub

Sent: 10 November 2022 11:13

To: Edwards, Grace

Subject: FW: RE:  Consultation for 22/3004/FUL / Environment Agency / Kneller Hall Royal 

Military School Of Music, Kneller Road, Twickenham, TW2 7DU / Grace Edwards

Attachments: 1a. External Consultation Checklist v3.3_Aug 17.pdf

Official 

 

 

 

  

 

From:

Sent: 10 November 2022 10:47 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: FW: RE: Consultation for 22/3004/FUL / Environment Agency / Kneller Hall Royal Military School Of Music, 

Kneller Road, Twickenham, TW2 7DU / Grace Edwards 

 

Dear Ajit Gill, 

  

Thank you for your email. 

  

Your email has been passed to our Technical Support Team who will respond within 7 working days.  

  

If you need to follow up on this enquiry, please use the direct email address copied into this email.  

  

We are conducting a Customer Experience Survey to gather customer feedback to help improve our services. The 
survey only takes 5 minutes and can be completed by using the link below. 

www.richmond.gov.uk/customer_feedback 

  

Kind regards 

  

Sunaina McCarthy 
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Corporate Customer Services 

Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Councils 

  

Follow us on Twitter or sign up to our weekly newsletter to keep up to date with council news & service updates 

Twitter:  @LBRUT_help 

  

Whilst you await for your query to be dealt with, you may find information on the following webpages useful:  

Richmond.gov.uk   

Richmond Cost of Living Hub  

Support available in the borough to help with the cost of living.  

You can also find out what you can do to help.  

Visit Richmond  

Join our monthly eNewsletter and be the first to hear about new exciting local events, promotions, and 
attractions!  

From:
Sent: 10/November/2022 10:34 (GMT) 
To:
Subject: RE: Consultation for 22/3004/FUL / Environment Agency / Kneller Hall Royal Military School Of Music, 
Kneller Road, Twickenham, TW2 7DU / Grace Edwards 

  

Thank you for your consultation, this is a misconsultation and falls outside our 
remit. Please be advised that we will only respond to consultations that meet one or 
more of the criteria on our External Consultation Checklist. We recommend you use the 
tick list to demonstrate why the Environment Agency needs to be consulted for future 
planning consultations. 
If you would like a meeting to discuss when to consult the Environment Agency please 
email 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Ajit Gill 
Planning Specialist - South London 
 

Sustainable Places | Environment Agency | Kent & South London  020 847 48325 |  

Environment Agency, 3rd Floor, Seacole Building, 2 Marsham Street, London, SW1P 4DF 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 08 November 2022 09:58 
To: KSLPlanning  
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Cc: 
Subject: Consultation for 22/3004/FUL / Environment Agency / Kneller Hall Royal 
Military School Of Music, Kneller Road, Twickenham, TW2 7DU / Grace Edwards 
 
FAO: Environment Agency 
Officer: Grace Edwards 
Site: Kneller Hall Royal Military School Of Music, Kneller Road, Twickenham, TW2 7DU 
 
Please see the attached consultation document seeking your views on a planning 
application we have received. I would be grateful if you could submit any observa 
tions, quoting reference 22/3004/FUL no later than 29 November 2022. If we do not hear 
from you by that date we shall assume that you have no comments. 
 
Details of the application can be found online at 
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww2.richmond.gov.uk%
2FPlanData2%2Fplanning_caseno.aspx%3FstrCaseNo%3D22%2F3004%2FFUL&data=05%7C01%7CNetcal
l59r%40richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk%7C542552d8ed90481ec35108dac3072979%7Cd9d3f5acf8034
9be949f14a7074d74a7%7C0%7C0%7C638036733046261718%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wL
jAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3ENSmWBVCF
A9leEMNFYx4hX%2F3Aa2iPZUlWct4gmq1Bw%3D&reserved=0 
 
If you have received this email in error, please reply with the correct recipient's 
details and we will update our records. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Development Management 
London Borough of Richmond upon Thames 
Email: 
Web: 
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.richmond.gov.uk%2
Fplanning&data=05%7C01%7CNetcall59r%40richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk%7C542552d8ed90481ec
35108dac3072979%7Cd9d3f5acf80349be949f14a7074d74a7%7C0%7C0%7C638036733046261718%7CUnkn
own%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7
C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dP4T5BxIb1YZYfa5PaCaE10v5lW6WBA51nwwrBEkYAk%3D&reserved=0 

 
Email created Tue Nov 08 09:58:06 2022 
 
Template CONGEN 
 
 
IMPORTANT: 
This email and any of its attachments are intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in 
error you must not print, copy, use or disclose the contents to anyone. Please also 
delete it from your system and inform the sender of the error immediately. Emails sent 
and received by Richmond and Wandsworth Councils are monitored and may be subsequently 
disclosed to authorised third parties, in accordance with relevant legislation. 
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 
Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you 
have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it 
and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for 
viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to 
make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of 
Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments 
sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other 
than the sender or recipient, for business purposes. 


